
  Regulation 6164 

U.S. Presidential Requests to Address T/E Students 

As with all programs included in the curricular day, the content of the address will be 
considered by a Superintendent to determine the appropriateness with the curriculum and 
suitability for the age of the students. 

Taking into consideration the following parameters, the Superintendent or designee, 
where practically possible and reasonable within the confines of the curriculum, will 
make arrangements to show the address to the students. 

Considerations: 

 Time of day 
 Time in the school year (standardized testing window, school in session, prior 

to a school break, immediately following a return from break, first week of 
school) 

 Technological method of delivery and required support 
 Context/subject of address 
 

The District also recognizes the civic/educational benefits that accrue to students when 
they are provided the opportunity to hear addresses from a variety of non-presidential 
officeholders at the federal, Pennsylvania state level, and local level. Therefore, the 
Superintendent will seriously consider such requests by current officeholders on a case-
by-case basis, ensuring once again the educational character of such requests, as well as 
the logistical and other feasibility factors that might affect the mode of delivery of such 
addresses. 
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